
 

Above is a photo of the locomotive "Mallard" which broke the world speed record, if you look 

closely you can see two Trafpols drinking tea, we had no idea that the photo was being taken to 

be published in the London illustrated News. Graham Bailey and I had escorted the load from 

Nine Elms to the Clapham Railway Museum (now long gone) early one Sunday morning. Not 

able to remember the date but you can see we are wearing the old corker crash helmets. 

Thought you might like to put it on the Web Site. Regards. Bill Ramsden. 


